Frederick Tuttle Middle School 500 Dorset Street

South Burlington, Vermont 05403

Why Not? Team August 2023 Newsletter

Dear Why Not? Families:

We are looking forward to seeing you again this August! As you prepare for your school year, below is a list of required supplies. If getting supplies is a hardship, please let us know, or reach out to Ms. Amblo, our guidance counselor (yamblo@sbschools.net).

General supplies all students must have:

- a pencil case with at least a dozen pencils (to be replenished over the year).
- earbuds or headphones with a microphone
- a padded, zippered 13" sleeve for their school-issued chromebook.
- All students will be given a paper planner and will be expected to use it. You do not need to buy your own.

Mike Jetter, math teacher, requires the following supplies:

- one three-ring binder
- one composition book with lined paper

Christine St. Clair, social studies teacher, requires the following supplies:

- one three-ring binder
- one single-subject notebook (three-hole punched to fit into the 3-ring binder)

Amelia Lutz, science teacher, requires the following supplies:

- We can provide one composition book with lined paper 140 pages (70 sheets) minimum unless you would like to bring your own.
- colored pencils or crayons (for use in composition books).

Elisabeth Siddle, English/language arts teacher, requires the following supplies:

- one three-ring binder with 5 tab dividers
- one single subject notebook (three-hole punched to fit into the 3-ring binder)

World Language supplies:

- Poulin: 2-inch binder with a pencil pouch and a box of pencils
- Connors: A composition notebook
- Kelestura/Friedman: One composition notebook, one plastic two pouch folder, and a box of pencils

Health Education supplies:

One folder and pencils

Art Education supplies:

Pencils

We hope you enjoy the remainder of your summer break and look forward to working with you!

Respectfully,

The Why Not? Team Teachers

